Murphy extends protection for business

tenancies until end of March

Finance Minister Conor Murphy has extended an emergency provision for
commercial tenants by a further three months in order to protect businesses
at this difficult time.

Health Minister Launches Consultation
on New Mental Health Strategy

Health Minister Robin Swann today launched a public consultation on a new,
ten year Mental Health Strategy for Northern Ireland.

Ministers urge vigilance as variant
strain of Covid-19 takes hold in
England

An aggressive new strain of Covid-19 reinforces the need for everyone to be
vigilant and follow the public health advice, Ministers have said.

£350,000 resurfacing scheme on A2
Warrenpoint Road dual carriageway

A £350,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on the A2 Warrenpoint Road dual
carriageway (Newry bound) will commence on Monday 11 January 2021.
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Health Minister welcomes Executive
agreement

Health Minister Robin Swann has welcomed the NI Executive’s agreement to
introduce a series of Covid-19 restrictions from 00:01 on December 26, 2020.
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